Blake, Boissevanh & Co. December 11, 1897

Blake, Boissevann& Co. to J.J.Hill.

" A heavy fall took place this week here in
the shares of the Anaconda Copper Mine in
which, as you are no doubt aware, there is a
heavy European interest. The fall was based
on the rumours of a heavy decrease in the
output of the mines during recent months from
which of course conclusions were drawn that
the mines were giving out. The agents of the
Company here are without any reliable informa-
tion. Knowing how well you are acquainted
with this property ... e beg leave to address

ou with the request t. give us such informa-
gion as you may be in a position to give."
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